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a) Were any of the applications received from Western Queensland included in the

shortlist provided to the Minister by the Independent Advisory Panel?
b) If so, which ones?
Answer:

a) Ofthe 28 applications received from Western Queensland, three were assessed as
‘Recommended for Funding’ and ‘Suitable for Funding’, and included in the list

provided to the Minister.

b) The applications from Western Queensland included in the Advisory Panel’s list
of projects which were assessed as ‘Suitable for Funding’ and provided to the

Minister were;

- Construction of the C&K Barcaldine Childcare and Community Centre from

Creche and Kindergarten Association;
- Alpha Aquatic Centre from Barcaldine Regional Council; and

- Gununa Cultural Precinct from Mirndiyan Gununa Aboriginal Corporation.



